
 

 

 

12th September 2023 
 
Dear parent, 

Assalaamu Alaikum (Peace Be Upon You) 
 
I am writing to provide you with an update on your son’s university application for a 
competitive course. 
 
So far, your son should have: 

• Completed work experience, including virtual experiences and voluntary placements. 

• Completed the UCAT aptitude test over the past few weeks. 

• Selected the universities and courses on the UCAS website. 

• Completed his personal statement, which is being reviewed by the teachers. 
 
Over the next few weeks, we will be supporting your son by:  

• Helping him to prepare for either the BMAT or OLAT tests needed for certain Universities.  
We have entered him for these exams if they are needed for his chosen course. 

• Meeting him regularly to talk through his preparation. 

• Drafting a college reference for him and predicting his A Level grades. 

• Submitting his application before the deadline -  15th October 2023. 

• Supporting him to prepare for university interviews. 
 
As a parent, you can support your son by: 

• Ensuring that he is revising for any BMAT or OLAT assessments. 

• Encouraging him to revise thoroughly for each of his subjects. 

• Checking with him regularly if he has been contacted by any of the universities to which 
he has applied.  Universities tend to contact applicants between mid-November and the 
end of March. 

• Letting us know if he or you have any queries or concerns. 
 
If you require further guidance, please do email me: asia.ali1@tibhs.staracademies.org  
 
I wish your son well with his application and make Du’aa that he progresses to the best 
possible course at the University of his choice 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mrs Asia Ali 
Head of Sixth Form 
Assistant Principal 
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